A Note from the TYSA President
I want to officially introduce myself to you. I’m Dave Seltz, the current President of the Tyngsboro Youth Soccer Association. I’m writing because the TYSA board would like to improve our communications with you. There are many facets to TYSA that make it possible for the over 400 kids and 64 teams in our program to function in harmony. It takes quite a bit of work, but many of you are involved and help make it possible. Thank you!
In addition to the introduction, I want to cover a few things that all of you should be aware of:

· We have gotten a lot of questions lately about the details on how we run our different age programs.  What is the format?   What is the focus?  etc.?  We have updated the information on all of our programs on our website.  Just go to the main page (Tyngsboro Youth Soccer) and select “programs” across the top.

· The Fields. We are very proud of our fields. Would you believe that volunteers take care of most of the maintenance that is required? Our primary fields: Bridgemeadow and the ECC/Lakeview fields require many hours. TES fields get more help from the school system. But your participation and help would almost always be welcomed. If this is up your alley, please reach out to Peter Desjardins at pdesj26@gmail.com.

· Winter Indoor Soccer. TYSA does not create or host indoor teams during the winter months. However, we have a good relationship with the Tyngsboro Sports Center and try to encourage our coaches to consider putting together teams for one or more of the three winter sessions. It is a great way for your child to stay active in the cold months and have fun at the same time.

· Lastly, I would like to talk about an article I read recently called “The Ride Home”.  The premise…one of the main reasons behind a child quitting soccer (or any sport for that matter) is because of what happens on the ride home from the game with the parents.  It talks about the conversations we as parents have with our kids and the impact those conversations can have.  Here is the link to the article:  http://changingthegameproject.com/the-ride-home-after-the-game/.  It is a quick read and well worth the time.  I urge you to look it over.

That’s it for now. Thank you for reading and let myself or any of our board members know if there is anything we can do to help you.
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